
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/17/2018 11:00:00 AM

First name: Chris

Last name: Cook

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, I am writing to comment on the addition of Recommended Wilderness Areas in the Nez

Perce/Clearwater and would like the forest to not create any RWAs where there are currently trails. There has

been a long history of Congress designating wilderness regardless of if those acres are RWAs or not so why not

leave it up to congress if they want to designate wilderness in areas that would result in users being kicked off

trails.

 

 

 

If there are areas without trails then by all means create RWAs, but lets stop the process of kicking users off trails

by creating RWAs.

 

 

 

Thanks,

 

Chris Cook

 

Boise, Id


